TABULAM PUBLIC SCHOOL

“STAND TALL - RESPECT ALL”


NEWSLETTER


10th November, 2014

Principal:  Lesley Mills                                        Ph: 02/66 661 219

www.tabulam-p.schools.nsw.edu.au                     Fax: 02/66 661 357  
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Dear Parents, Carers, Students and Community members,
Welcome to week 6 after excellent weather for the Tabulam Races, we hope everyone had a lovely day. Thanks to the P & C for spending their time to make sandwiches for the races.

Last week students had a great time at the Jump Rope For Heart session and everyone tried some new skipping skills.
Year 6 continued their transition to high school visits on Friday and enjoyed their Agriculture and Woodwork classes. Students will attend this Friday again for PE and Agriculture.

On Tuesday at 2.45pm Year 2/3 will present their Assembly for the term, come along and support your children in the recognition of their learning and performances. We should have some star students this week who have earned 50 or more Dojo points this term, for great learning in class.

Wednesday is the Wear Orange Wednesday (WOW) to support the SES ( NSW State Emergency Service). Students and staff are encouraged to wear orange and make a gold coin donation which will be collected by the SRC. The NSW SES volunteers spend hundreds of hours 
helping their communities in times of storms, floods and other emergencies & is an important support to our community. We encourage everyone to lend their support to this worthy cause.
Don’t forget swimming school is coming up next week. All notes and money need to be returned to the office this week.

Caught Being Good: As part of our BOOKS IN HOMES PROGRAM one student from each class is presented with a book every Monday for the ‘caught being good’ program. This week’s recipients were: K/1- Andre Avery; Year 2/3- Oscar Martin and Year 4/5/6- Madison Avery. Great work!
The Australian Mobile Dental Care Van will be in our area in Term 1 2015 (see attached information brochure). If you would like your child to be seen, dental consent forms will be available from the school office. (You will need to fill in a consent form for each child).
Congratulations to the following students who are all on Gold level:-

Kindy – Andre Avery, Deniarna Roberts-Walker, Annabelle Johnson-Brady, Scott Hickling, Shaileigh Avery, Breanna Ward, Ponjum Ward, Sarah Maag.

Year 1 – Keeley Bell, Donald Simon.
Year 2 – Anne-Maree Avery, Oscar Martin,  Dellmay Simon,  Anastasia  Zervos, August Avery-Robinson.

Year 3 – Amber Avery, Kendita Avery-Robinson.

Year 4 – Abby Martin, Haylee White,  Aaliyah Hickling-Torrens, Montique Avery, Malcolm McIntosh, Harrison
Hone, Bradley Avery, Jacinta Hill, Nickali Waldon-Whittaker, Tamia Hickling, Hannah Maag. 
Year 5 - Matthew Avery, Azrianna Holt, Keanu Buchanan, Mikaela Hickling-Mundine, Preston Hickling, Louise Flockhart-Smith.

Year 6 - Maria Hickling, Crystal Ross, Lachlan Walker,  Madison Avery, Noah Maag.

Well done!

Lesley Mills

Principal

	Term 4
	What’s Happening


	Week 6
	Monday 10th November

P & C Meeting – 2pm
Tuesday 11th November
2/3 Assembly

	Week 7
	Monday 17th Nov – Friday 21st November
K/1 & 2/3 Swimming School

Tuesday 18th November

Dr Jackie Andrews

Friday 21st November

Yr 6 Transition - Bonalbo

	Week 8
	Monday 24th Nov – Friday 28th Nov
4/5/6 Swimming school

Tuesday 25th November

K/1 Assembly

Thursday 27th – Friday 28th Nov
K/1 Excursion

	Week 9
	Wednesday Dec 3rd – 10.30am

Kindy Orientation Meeting

Year 6 Dinner – 6.30pm 

	Week 10
	Tuesday 9th December

Annual Presentation

Wednesday 10th December

Book Giving Assembly

	Week 11
	Monday 15th December

Rewards Day

Tuesday 16th December
Christmas Tree & Carols Night


